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Avery County law enforcement officers finished  intoxilyzer training earlier this week. 
       The classes, conducted at Banner Elk  Police Department, help officers ensure that
impaired drivers stay off the  highways. Avery County Sheriff Kevin Frye told us earlier this year
that  training is the best way officers can stay on their toes. Officials say the  training was a
success and warn you to stay off the roads when drinking..  Otherwise, you may get a firsthand
demonstration of their newfound knowledge.   
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